
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE:  This application must be approved by Solid Waste Management Services and 

buildings must meet other eligibility requirements (as outlined in the Application & 

Maintenance Guidelines) before the chute is closed.  

 

Please return this form to: 
Garbage Chute Closure Program 

86 Ingram Drive 

North York, ON M6M 2L6 

E-mail: SWMsupport@toronto.ca 

Fax:  416-392-0396 

 

Name  (please print) 

 

 

Phone 

 

 

E-mail address 

 

 

Address  

 

 

 

 

 

Address of building where the chute will be closed (if different from above) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This application form is being submitted in accordance with section 844-35A of Chapter 844, 

Waste Collection, Residential Properties, for the purpose of applying for a permit to close the 

subject building's garbage chute in a non-permanent and easily reversible way. 

 
The personal information on this application form is collected under the authority of Article VIII of Toronto Municipal 
Code Chapter 844, Waste Collection, Residential Properties and the City of Toronto Act, 2006, ss. 7 and 8. The 
information will be used by the City of Toronto for the proper administration of the garbage chute closure application 
process. Questions about the chute closure program may be directed to SWMsupport@toronto.ca  
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